
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

April 7, 1977 

Mr. Harold We 
Rt. 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Weisberg 

National Personnel Records Center 
(Civilian Personnel Records) 

111 Winnebago Street 

St. Louis, MO 63118 

On 	April 7, 1977 the National Personnel Records 

  

 

Center received your request made under the provisions of the Freedom 

of Information Act, (FOIA). 

The National Personnel Records Center has been instructed to forward 

requests submitted under FOIA to the Civil Service Commission or 

appropriate Federal Office for Processing. You will be notified in 

several days of the Civil Service Commission/Federal Office which 

will process your request. 

If it is necessary to write to us again, please enclose this letter. 

Sincerely, 

E. E. PRICE 
Chief, Civ. Ref. tr. 

Keep Freedom in Tour Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


